
Mayl,2009
CLERKS OF0

Mary C. Andersen
2108 Bernadette Ln wiAY 0 4 2009
Yorkville, IL 60560 pS1jTE

Illinois Pollution Control Board
do John Therriault, Assistant Clerk I
James R. Thompson Center
100W. Randolph
Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Re: PCB 07-146

Dear John Therriault,

I am opposed to the proposed landfill in Yorkville, Kendall County. It would be located
much to close to residential areas. I would like to request that the Illinois Pollution
Control Board vote against it.

Sincerely,

0.
Mary JAndersen


